
I am writing to express my support for HB 4140. Being a survivor of a brain injury I know what a 
difference accommodations , supports and resources can mean for brain injury recovery. Our students 
need a clear path to such supports. This bill will help 
children get the help they need as they return to school. Their success depends on it! 
Thank you in advance for 
your support of this bill.  
Sincerely  
Laura Linda Negri-Pool 
 


